
 

 
 

1st July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Family Fest, Saturday 6th July 
 
As part of Family Fest on Saturday 6th July, we have an exciting opportunity to play football on our 
fantastic 3G pitch in the St. Aidan’s Challenge Trophy. We are hosting a mixed 7 a side tournament 
for years 6 and 7. The start time will be 12noon and will finish around 3pm.  
 
Students can create their own 7 a side team with all their friends or simply let us know if they want 
to play and we can allocate them a team.  
 
To sign up to the tournament please bring £3 cash per player and register with a member of the St 
Aidan’s team, situated near to the 3G pitch.  Please wear boots that are appropriate for the pitch (no 
metal studs).  
 
It will be a fun filled afternoon and would be great to see as many of our new year 7 students playing 
football as possible!  All money raised will go directly to FOSA (Friends of St. Aidan’s, the school PTA.) 
  
  
Yours faithfully 
 
The FOSA Team 

  
 


